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Wednesday June 3rd, 2020
Dear Arizona State Community,

The National Pan-Hellenic Council at Arizona State University stands in solidarity with the Black Lives
Matter Movement. We refuse to be silenced, our voices matter now more than ever. We are outraged by

the unjust treatment of our brothers and sisters. We demand justice for our people.

We have seen countless unlawful killings of our unarmed Black people. We are tired of living in fear of
becoming the next victim of police brutality. It is our duty to use our platform to speak out against the
racial inequities present within our justice system. As faculty and students at one of the nation’s largest
predominantly white institutions, we challenge you to do the same. We are strongest when we are united,
we must come together and advocate for equality. We shall continue to fight until we see profound

change.

We send our deepest condolences to the families of George Floyd, Breonna Taylor, Sean Reed, Dion
Johnson, David McAtee, and so many more. They deserve to see justice upheld for these senseless
killings. It is our duty to continue to speak up, march, donate, and sign petitions. We are hopeful that our

actions will spark a change that is long overdue.

As student leaders, we want to assure you that we are committed to supporting students. Please reach out

if there are any concerns or questions you wish to voice. Stay strong and remember your voice matters.

Sincerely,

M leron ML(‘JUQM

Meron Mitiku

National Pan-Hellenic Council President



